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IMPORTANT STUDY INFORMATION 
 

University of Auckland 
The UniBound Academic Enrichment programme, a summer programme open to all Māori and 
Pacific students who have applied or are interested in applying to The University of Auckland.  

UniBound Summer: January 15 – February 16 

This is a FREE on campus programme that has been designed to enhance learning and university 
preparedness. 

UniBound Summer offers students the following learning experiences before they begin their 
respective degree or foundation programmes in Semester One. 

 

 Academic preparation in numeracy and literacy 
 Learning about Pacific and Māori cultures and knowledge 
 Off-campus learning activities—such as field trips to the Marine biology lab, sports days, 

and intercampus visits  
 University 101: getting to grips with study at the University—where and how to do 

things 
 Team building activities and peer mentoring 
 Working on projects in tech or culture or research 
 A two night overnight stay in University accommodation 

 

UniBound Foundation: Semester One and Semester Two 

Students who do not achieve University Entrance or do not meet programme entry requirements 
will possibly be eligible for the UniBound Foundation where they will undertake the Tertiary 
Foundation Certificate (TFC). This is a two semester foundation programme.  

 

The UniBound team will provide academic and pastoral support during their TFC programme. 

If you have any questions, please contact Peni Fa’alogo, UniBound Coordinator: 
unibound@auckland.ac.nz  

 

SCHOLARSHIPS 

FMG Advice and Insurance 

FMG is once again helping two school-leavers to make their mark on the Agriculture industry. 

The Scholarships offer two promising school leavers $5000 towards each year of their 
undergraduate agricultural degree at Lincoln, Massey or Waikato Universities. Agriculture presents 

mailto:unibound@auckland.ac.nz


so many opportunities for young Kiwis.  Applications and more information can be found on our 
website https://www.fmg.co.nz/about-fmg/giving-back/fmg-agriculture-scholarships/ 

 

APPRENTICESHIPS  

Masterlink 

Start your plumbing career without the burden of a massive student loan. Masterlink will not only 
find you an apprenticeship, they will also: 

 Pay you a regular wage while you learn 

 Cover your training fees 

 Kit you out with PPE gear and tools 

What are you waiting for? Get your work life started now. 

www.masterlink.co.nz 

email: admin@masterlink.co.nz or phone: 0800 502102 

 

EMPLOYMENT EXPERTS FOR TERTIARY STUDENTS  

Student Job Search (SJS) 

SJS offers free employment services to match students with employers looking for your specific 
talents. 

Having a job while you are studying means financial freedom. A job is not only a great way to earn 
extra cash, but help you meet a new group of people and gain valuable experience.  

If you are enrolled for study in 2018, you can register on www.sjs.co.nz and start looking for jobs. 

For more information, call 0800 757 562 or check out the website. 

 

ARE YOU READY FOR THE EXAMS? 

Campus Link: 

Get up to speed with online revision classes. 

Campus Link focusses on making sure you are ready for your next academic challenge. With exams 
around the corner, there is a range of online revision classes to help you get ready. 

View the timetable of live online classes at www.campuslink.org 
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SCHOOL LEAVERS INFO 

Check out www.nxtstep.co.nz  

It’s the #1 Careers Magazine for school leavers 

WHAT IF YOU ARE UNSURE ABOUT YOUR FUTURE CAREER PATH? 

 

http://www.nxtstep.co.nz/


ENCOURAGEMENT 

 
“Never be lacking in zeal, but keep your spiritual fervour, serving the Lord. Be joyful in hope, 
patient in affliction, faithful in prayer” (Romans 12:11-12). 

Prayer is extremely important and we should engage in it every day, but we cannot sit back, neglect 
to work diligently, and expect to receive good grades for the entirety of our exams. Rather, we 
should pray for God to help us prepare well through the material and to give us peace throughout 
the period.   

 

QUOTE 

 

 

 

 

 


